NO CHILD LEFT BEHIND:  HIGHLY QUALIFIED TEACHERS


[bookmark: _GoBack]Under provisions of the No Child Left Behind Act, the parents of children in Title I schools may request the “Highly Qualified Teacher” status of their child’s teacher.  Highly Qualified Teacher is a federal term denoting instructional capability in the major content areas, and is determined by the teacher’s professional development.  Information may be obtained from your child’s school principal.
